

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting May 3, 2008

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10 am at Trev Deeley's Conference Room.

There was one new member at the meeting today, welcome Gary M.

Even with the poor weather, approximately 3 of the members rode to the meeting today. Patrick made a "guest appearance" but did not ride to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

The season opener ride on April 6th had 4 hearty people ride to Mission & Lou's Diner in the rain.

Trev Deeley Motorcycles had their Demo Rides and the H.O.G. Chapter assisted with a BBQ and with Road Captains. Many thanks to the volunteers who offered their time to help out. The BBQ brought in over \$500 with partial proceeds going to the Burn Camp.

Len led the ride on April 26th to Harrison. About 15 riders started at Deeley's and at Harrison, it became 20 riders. It was a great day with great weather.

April 27th was the Classic & Vintage Swap Meet & Show N' Shine. The Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter had a Burn Camp Booth set up at the show and approximately \$375 was raised for the Burn Camp. Thank you John & Marlene and the H.O.G. volunteers who sold Burn Camp items at the Tsawwassen show.

The May 1st evening H.O.G. Executive meeting was rescheduled to Sunday, May 4th at 11:00 a.m. at the Deeley Conference Centre.

May 1st was the BCCOM Annual MLA Ride. Thanks to Jerauld for being the Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter member who went on the ride to Victoria.

NEW BUSINESS:

Trev Deeley's is having a Mother's Day Sale from May 2 to May 11th with 10% off women's clothing & accessories (regular priced, in stock items). Coupons for Female Ride Day from Deeley Harley-Davidson Canada were handed out as May 4th was the last day for the special offer. Sherri thanked Yvonne for participating in the Female Ride event at Deeley's.

June 20-22 the OgoPogo Hunt in Osoyoos, BC. There are still rooms available at Poplars Motel. Call 250-495-6035 to reserve. Website: poplarsmotelthe.supersites.ca. Rooms start at \$65 per night. Len is leaving Friday, June 20th at 2:30 p.m. from the Port Mann Scales.